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It is the annual Emerald Charity Day on Friday 26th
May at Flora Gardens! This event aims to support the
Hammersmith Food Bank, and we encourage
everyone to participate by wearing green and
bringing in a food donation.
You can bring your donations in from Monday next
week for the Emerald Charity Day.

The Hammersmith Food Bank is in need of various
items to assist those in need. Here is a list of the items
they are currently accepting:
Tinned fish
Tinned fruit
Tined pulses (kidney beans, etc.)
Long-life / UHT milk
Long-life juice and bottles of squash
Tinned meat or vegetarian options
Tinned tomatoes and vegetables
Boxes of cereal or bags of porridge 
Nappies (sizes 3, 4, 5 and 6), baby wipes and baby food
Toiletries (toilet rolls, shampoo and shower gel)

Please note that fresh food donation should not
be brought in as they may go to waste.

Let's come together as a school community and
make a positive impact by supporting this worthy
cause. Last year we donated 197kg worth of food and
we are aiming to beat that this year. Your
contributions will help provide essential resources to
those who need it the most.

Congratulations to the value
award winners:-
Y6- Younes
Y5- Kye
Y4- Emani
Y3- Leela
Y2- Samia
Y1- Ava-Leigh
Reception-Whole class
Nursery - Joshua
Music - Ekalavya
P.E. - Syon
You should all be very pr﻿oud
of yourselves!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Thursday 25th May -  PTA School Disco
Thursday 8th June - Y3 Cake Sale
Wednesday 12th June - PTA Coffee Morning
Thursday 15th June - PTA Cinema Night 



The charity, Rags 2 Riches, needs your
help. They will be collecting bags of 
 unwanted, unbranded clothing on
Wednesday 4th October. 

RAGS TO RICHES 










Reception were lucky enough to visit the
fire station as part of their 'People Who
Help Us ' topic. They got to sit in the fire
engine, spray the hoses, and Miss Kelly
even got to dress up in the uniform!  This
week they then got a very exciting visit
from the police, they spoke to us about
how they keep us safe, their vehicles and
their uniform and equipment. What an
amazing experience!

WHAT'S THE EMERGENCY?

TENNIS TOURNAMENT
Some pupils from Years 4, 5
and 6 went to Bishop's Park
for a Tennis Tournament,
where they played 'timed
tennis' against lots of schools.
A big shout out to Loaira in 
 Y4 who was recognised for
her honesty, respect and fair
play. Further shout outs to
Sa'ad, Duarte, Jelisha and
Danya who were recognised
for their organisation skills. A
great day out and well done
to all.



For your information, Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) is Nursery & Reception
Key Stage 1 (KS1) is Year 1 & Year 2

Key Stage 2 (KS2) is Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 

Y2 have still managed to have
fun despite sitting their SATS
this week! They've been
keeping their brains fresh by
doing lots of dancing in
between texts. Check out
their fantastic bicycles from
the Just Dance version of
Waka Waka.

DANCING THROUGH SATS


